
Beginning Thursday, March 7, 2024, the Butler 
County Rural Electric Cooperative Pay-by-Phone 
number will be changing to 855-918-3803. 

If you call the previous Pay-by-Phone number, 
you will be instructed to call the new number. 

First time user? Follow the prompts to set up 
your account.

The REC began using the pay-by-phone system 
to protect member information and to move 
toward security standards that include not 
housing member payment information and not 
taking that information over the phone.

Contact Butler County REC at 888-267-2726 if 
you have questions.
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